
 

 
SBA Paycheck Protection Program as of April 25, 2020 

As an approved Small Business Administration Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) 
lender, we are prepared to accept applications to process these loans for our 
customers.   

Please contact either your branch or lending department representative as they are 
positioned to provide you with the next steps required to apply for this program. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thank you for your patience, and please stay safe. 


